
 

 

 

 

Jet Class Newsletter 

05.05.22 

What have we been learning? 

We have had a busy week in Jet Class and have spent our 
English lessons writing a recount of our class trip around 
Wickwar last Friday.  The children were fantastically well 

behaved and were a credit to our school.  They had great fun 
completing a Scavenger Hunt and learning lots of local history 

along the way!  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In Maths we have continued to extend our learning and 
understanding of multiplication and how we can represent 

multiplication in a variety of ways.  

In RE the children have been learning about what it means to be 
a Christian and how Christians practice their faith.  The children 
have enjoyed class discussions around this and reflecting on how 

not everyone may hold the same beliefs as they do. 

The children were inspired in DT by their learning on sculptures 
last week.  We have enjoyed watching them be creative at 
playtimes this week and creating some amazing sculptures of 

their own! 

 

     

 

Next Week 
In Maths we will continue to develop 
our understanding of multiplication 
and applying our skills to multiplying 

by 2, 5 and 10.  We will further 
demonstrate our knowledge by 

problem solving. 
In English we will read our new class 

text The Three Little Wolves and the 
Big Bad Pig which tells the traditional 

tale from a different perspective. 

Home Learning 
Please continue to support your child 

with their home reading and by 
practising the phonics screening 

sheets coming home tonight. 
 

Important Dates 
Phonics screening meeting  

Friday 20th May  
@ 9.10am 



 


